
 

 

Williams Barn Committee 

Minutes June, 20, 2013 

Williams Barn  4:00pm 

 

 

 Attendees: Leo Wyatt, Al Wyatt, Brad Smith, Sandra Tobies, Joe Twomey, 

                   Bruce Easom, Bob Kniffin, Kathy Stone – guest Helene 

 

 

 Bank balance: $2,362.54 

 

 Signed invoices for Groton Electric $12.36 

                                  United Site Services $125.50 

 

 

 Joe Twomey has applied for the necessary sign permits and the Main St. 

 Farmers Market banner – it will be across Main St. from June 26 – July 6 

 

 The 3rd grade field trip was once again a great success – the students enjoyed 

 learning about timber framing with Uwe Tobies, the art of barrel making from 

 Jock Snaith, soap making with Leo Wyatt. They heard from Al Wyatt what it 

 was like as a child growing up on a farm and the different chores that needed 

 to be done, both before and after school. The Groton Womans Club demonstrated 

 butter making, quilting and Colonial era games. The students sent thank-you notes 

 that they made, writing and drawing some of their favorite activities of the day. Each 

 one was wonderful! 

 

 Groton Local celebrated Earth Day at the Barn which was attended and appreciated 

 by many. 

 

 Leo Wyatt mentioned he may know someone who would like to design and update the 

 Farmers Market website. 

 

 Lili Ott has offered to post information on The Groton Line with news and events happening 

 at the Farmers Market. 

 

 The Farmers Market will open on Friday July 5 from 3:00 – 7:00 and continue thru 

 the Friday of Columbus Day weekend – there are currently 17 vendors 

 

 Next meeting: August 1, 2013 – at the Barn 

 

 Adjourned: 5:30 

 

  


